RTIMATTER
URGENT

F.N0.43020/177/RTI/2014-CSRUIIT
Government of India
Ministry of Home Affairs

(CS Divison)

N.D.C.C. 1l Building, Jai Singh Road.
New Delhi, dated $ap August, 2014

To,

Shri Mahender Agrawal,

326-A, Prince Complex,

Hajratgan], Lucknow,

Uttar Pradesh - 226001.
Sub:- Information sought under RTI Act, 2005.
Sir,

I am directed to refer to your application dated 04.08.2014 (received by
the answering CPIO  on 26.08.2014 through the RTI Cell Ministry of Home
Affairs vide their letter no. A-43020/L/RTI/2014 dated 22.08.2014) sceking
information regarding status of action taken on your previous representation
dated 05.06.2014.

2. As per recordravailable in this section your previous letter has not been
received in CS Division, and a copy of your letter dated 05.06.2014 may
please be furnished for further processing, if it pertains to this Divisio

Copy also for information to:

1. Shri S.S.Samanta, Under Secretary, RTI Cell, Ministry of Home Affairs,
North Block, New Delhi w.r.t. their letter no. No. A-43020/1/RT1-2014

/ted 22.08.2014.
. Section Officer, 1T Cell, Ministry of Home Affairs, North Block, New

Delhi.
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